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Subject: Intercessors Camps 2003

 
Below please find a letter by Madelein Smalberger, the organiser of the past 2 Intercessor's Camps. Please diarise the dates for 2003, and please respond to her request for early
payments!
 
Blessings!
 
Eben Swart
 

 
Dear Saints
 
I am so exited to inform you about the prayer camps, God willing, for next year  2003,  as it is tentatively booked already.  Because it is
still so far into the future, I would like to suggest that you make a note of the dates in your diaries,  as well as start putting money away -
for those who would prefer to do that.
 
The camp for the first term will take place at Bridgetown near Moorreesburg  on 14-16 February 2003.
The camp for the second term will take place at Wortelgat near Stanford on 16-18 May 2003.
The camp for the third term will take place at Mizpah near Grabouw on 8-10 August 2003.
 
At this moment we have a little bit of a problem(?) as neither me nor Eben have the financial  means to pay the deposit for  Wortelgat or
Mizpah.  The deposit required for Wortelgat is R1600.00  and for Mizpah R3500.00. What we need is somebody  to  invest his/her money
for the time until the camp without bank interests, as a deposit  and you WILL then receive it back, as all deposits are paid back after the
camps.  If God is speaking to you or show you somebody else, will you please let me know as soon as possible,  as the deposits must be
paid by the end of this week.  Please note it is not a donation, whoever pays the deposit will get it back,  and I trust God will reward you
even more than what the bank will pay you in interests.
 
For those of you who would want to book your places in advance for these camps, at ± R200-00 per person - it would help us a lot!     
 
May the Lord bless and protect you, may the Lord's face radiate with joy because of you, may he be gracious to you show you his favour
and give you his peace!
 
Jesusluv
Madelein
 

 


